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Comments: I was alarmed to hear that you propose to loosen restrictions on the Nellie Juan-College Fiord

Wilderness Study Area in the Chugach National Forest.  This would be a terrible decision because of the need to

keep the area in a preserved state of wilderness.  Why not propose it be designated Wilderness?  It meets all the

qualifications.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Trish Tuley


